
SPARTANBURG COUNTY DISTRICT FOUR 
PUBLIC HEARING FOR 2022-2023 BUDGET AND 

BOARD MEETING 
 
The District Four Board of Trustees held a special public hearing and meeting on Monday, June 27, 
at 6:00 p.m. to consider the 2022-2023 budgets.  This meeting was advertised and open to the public.   
Having no public comments or statements, the Public Hearing was adjourned.  
 
The Board unanimously approve the following: 
 

1. 2022-2023 District Four Budget and Debt Service Budget. 
2. 2022-2023 R.D. Anderson Applied Technology Center Budget. 
3. 2022-2023 McCarthy-Teszler Budget. 
4. 2022-2023 Spartanburg County Alternative School Budget. 

 
 
 
 


